
The redevelopment of the 
Wilberforce Ave, Rose Bay 
car park is Council’s response 
to community and business 
feedback on the need for more 
car parking and activation to 
support the commercial village.

Council will be investing more 
than $20m to build a car park 
that more than doubles current 
public parking spaces, as well 

as a community centre, a small 
amount of retail space, accessible 
amenities and a high quality, 
pedestrian–friendly design.

Following false information 
circulating in the community,  
we are hosting an information 
and Q&A session to provide 
the facts on what is being 
proposed and why, construction 
timeframes and more.

You are invited to join us on
Tuesday 4 July,  
6.00 – 7.30pm

Club Rose Bay  
1 Vickery Ave,  
Rose Bay

rsvp@woollahra.nsw.gov.au  
by Monday 3 July.

CONCEPT DESIGN

Information session on the Wilberforce Ave  
car park redevelopment 

Get the  
FACTS

Find out 
more.

For more information visit: 
yoursay.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/wilberforce
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